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Dear Circle 8 Dancers, 
 
The board has discussed when to start dancing 
again. We are looking at doing workshops on June 
13th and 20th from 9am to noon, followed by a 
dance Sunday evening, June 21st, including a 
graduation for those who have just finished 
lessons. 
 
Tammy has talked to the Senior Center and they 
feel we should be able to use the hall by this time. 
We will be very cautious and will do some form of 
yellow rocks, but not hugs. Please don’t feel 
pressured to join us since we all have our opinions 
and should come when you feel it is right. We 
would love to see everyone, but understand some 
dancers are not quite ready. 
 
Please let Pat Jackson or Tammy know if you are 
planning to attend the workshops. We want to be 
sure we have enough dancers for both weeks. 
Thank-you!  

 

The Nominating Committee will put 
forward nominations for the coming year 

in May. Current officers serving are: 
 

Co-President: Rocky & Robin Trammell 
                          Bill & Tammy Gough        
Co-Vice Pres:  Dale & Shirley Padding;                                                    
                          Twyla Kovac 
Secretary:       Ron and Pat Jackson 
Treasurer:       Gerald and Leigh Johnson 
 
                           
 

 

             
Club Connections 

Birthdays 
None for the month of May 

 
Anniversaries 

May 23-Marvin and Nancy Harms 
 

No Dances in May 2020 
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